(BOS)

From: Robert Karis [rckaris2@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 10:43 AM

To: BOS Legislation (BOS)

Cc: Blake He; stefanocassolato@att.net

Subject: Re: Conditional Use Authorization Appeal - 1963 Ocean Avenue - Request for Continuance
Categories: 141291

Dear Mr. Carroll:

I would like to request a continuance of the hearing for 1963 Ocean Avenue until January 27, 2015, or the
closest date after that.

Currently, documentation needs to be submitted to the Clerk's Office by January 5, a few days after New Years.
With the holidays in the next two weeks, many offices and persons are not available.

I hope that Mr. He, Mr. Cassolato, and their associates will agree with this request for a continuance.

Sincerely,
Robert Karis, M.D.

On Fri, Dec 12, 2014 at 4:18 PM, BOS Legislation (BOS) <bos.legislation @sfgov.org> wrote:

Good afternoon, Mr. Karis,

The Office of the Clerk of the Board has scheduled a Special Order before the Board of Supervisors on January
13, 2015, at 3:00 p.m., to hear an appeal of the Conditional Use Authorization for property located at 1963
Ocean Avenue.

Please find linked below a letter from the Clerk of the Board forwarding Public Works’ determination of the
sufficiency of signatures for the appeal filing, as well as a direct link to the letter from Public Works.

Clerk of the Board Letter - 12/12/2014

Public Works Letter - 12/11/2014

You are invited to review the entire matter on our Legislative Research Center by following the link below.




Board of Supervisors File No. 141291

Thank you,

John Carroll

Legislative Clerk

Board of Supervisors

San Francisco City Hall, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102

(415)554-4445 - Direct | (415)554-5184 - General | (415)554-5163 - Fax

john.carroll @sfeov.org | board.of.supervisors @sfeov.org

Please complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form by clicking here.

The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and
archived matters since August 1998.

Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to disclosure under the
California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information provided will not be redacted.
Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information when they communicate with the Board of
Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding
pending legislation or hearings will be made available to all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office
does not redact any information from these submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers,
addresses and similar information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the
Board of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.





